
Refers to: Ignition signal incorrect connection 

In  TECH  controllers,  especially  in  TECH  ONE,  "+  ignition"  must  not  be
connected to ignition coil signal wire. Incorrect connection may cause damage
of electronic components and loss of producer warranty.

When LPGTECH service identify that damages were caused by incorrect 
conection all complaints will not be considered. 

Please note that the correct assembly is shown on wiring diagrams included in
each  installation  kit.  Additional  information  can  be  found  in  the  "Installing
electric. autogas systems - TECH_v.02" video, in part relating to connecting
cables - ignition and coil plug. 

If you have further questions, please contact our Technical Support:

e-mail: help@lpgtech.pl   tel.: +48 85 734 13 58
         mob.: +48 502 447 473
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